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Awareness Session on Gender Sensitisation in Higher Educational Institutions 

Date: 24th January 2023 

Faculty of Commerce under in co-ordination with ‘Gender Sensitisation Cell’ is organise 
an awareness session for both students and the faculty colleagues. Session Started with 
a welcome note by Mr. Amardeep Singh, Co-ordinator, Gender Sensitisation Cell, 
Faculty of Commerce. The session thereafter was initiated by Dr. Arvinder Kaur, 
Assistant Professor, She introduced the concept of gender equality and explained why it 
is important and also highlighted the areas where gender discrimination is rampant in 
our country. She stressed that it is the time when we should be sensitive about this 
inequality and give equal opportunity to both the genders while bringing them up. Equal 
opportunities to learn and acquire skills along with equal opportunities in professional 
space must be ensured. The session concluded with ‘Question & Answer Session’, in 
which students participated enthusiastically and asked number of questions on the topic 
from the resource person. 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 


